
Dear Sirs,  
 
I am writing to express my opinion that artists and their right to earn 
income from their works need to be protected- please do not require 
additional reregistering to keep works under copyright, very few artists are 
able to make a living at what they do, changing the system to make orphan 
works  easier for big companies to get a hold of and profit from just helps 
to put the individual out of business.  As far as keeping updated addresses 
of owners please make a form available for artists to update their files 
with a blanket change of address that could be put in the files of all 
works. 
 
  
 
Thanks, 
 
  
 
Katie Atkinson 
 
 


